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local Property Owner Inquiry about the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Building Project 

Hello Manager Wilcox, 

I am emailing on behalf of my father, Charles Lee the property owner of the California Prairie Plaza LLC (10300 S. Prairie 
Ave, Inglewood). He has a Yahoo email, and from the call I placed to your office, I learned that there is a firewall for 
Yahoo emails, so I am passing this along through my gmail account, with him Cc'ed. 

"I had several questions in regards to the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Building Project. 
1. My property is located on the cross of W. 103rd St and S. Prairie St., and I would like to know if the Project site 
overlaps into it. 
2. How will businesses in that specific area be affected by the construction and project? The tenants of the plaza are 
concerned about the project's proximity to their location. 
3. Who is the point person in regards to communicating with local businesses for their questions? 
4. Is there a start date to the Project? And what is it? 
Thank you, and I hope to hear back from you soon. 
Sincerely, 
Charles Lee" 

Best, 
Jasmine Lee 


